
Sent from my iPad

To whom it may concern - Planning officers 

We wish to object to the DA lodged for 25 Loch Street, Freshwater. We are located in the 
apartment building directly opposite the proposed development. 

Our main concerns with the proposal are:
* size and bulk - appears to be overbearing 
* height - it’s a full storey higher than all the other houses on that side of the road either built or 
proposed. 
* out of character with the rest of the street
* overshadowing and lack of morning sunlight to our ground floor living area

Given our concerns about height and scale we ask that height poles be installed to show the 
true impact on our apartment building. 

Regards,
Dominica Andersen 
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